


Following a Coast Guard reception to acknowledge key Coast Guard and Polytron personnel, Mr. Vea 
received a handwritten note:

“The exceptional working relationship with Polytron sets the standard for customer supplier cooperation.  
Your quality and responsiveness is most impressive and the award you received was most justified.  I 
look forward to our continued work together.  Well done - from a “delighted customer”.”

F. Ames, Rear Admiral
COMMANDER, MAINTENANCE AND LOGISTICS COMMAND PACIFIC

COAST GUARD ISLAND
ALAMEDA, CA
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